
Vernon County 4-H Leader/Parent Federation Meeting                                           

 

January 10, 2016        Approved: 2-14-16 

 

Present: 

Executive Board:  

President – Cheryl Rebhahn, MM/Rt. 56; Vice President – Hassan Fortney, Rainbow Reachers; Secretary – 

Cordell Sagler, Enterprise Eagles; Treasurer – Deb Primmer-MM/Rt 56 

 

Leaders:  

Betty Nigh – Lucky Clovers, Cathy Sagler – Enterprise Eagles and Colleen Pulvermacher- 4-H Youth 

Development Educator.  

 

President Cheryl Rebhahn called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. Pledges were recited. 

 

Secretary’s Report: 

The Secretary’s Report of the December 12, 2015 meeting was handed out and read by the Secretary. 

Revisions were made, Betty Nigh moved to approve the Secretary’s Report as corrected.  Deb Primmer 

seconded. Motion carried.  

 

Treasurer’s Report:  

Deb Primmer first shared the Account Balances and Transaction Report for the month of December 2015 

Cordell Sagler made the motion to approve the Treasurer’s report, and it was seconded by Hassan Fortney. 

Motion carried. Deb presented the bills from the current month. Betty Nigh made the motion to pay the 

current and any incoming bills. Cathy Sagler seconded. Motion carried. 

 

Committee Reports 

 

Scholarship Committee: The deadline for submitting an application for a scholarship is March 1. 

 

New Business: 

Vice President: By general consensus, Cheryl Rebhahn will become the 2016 4-H Federation Vice 

President. 
 

Hassan Fortney made a motion to adjourn the January meeting, and it was seconded by Cathy Sagler. 

 

Meeting adjourned by President Cheryl Rebhahn at 8:10 p.m.  

 

The next Vernon County 4-H Leader/Parent Federation meeting will be held on 14 February 2016 at 6:00 

P.M. at the UW-Extension building first floor conference room. 

 

Respectfully submitted, Cordell Sagler, Secretary 

 


